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Cedarwood Virginian Essential Oil 

 
Botanical Name: Juniperus virginiana 
Main Constituents: 
Cedrol: 22.53% 
Thujopsenene: 20.31% 
Plant Part: Wood 
Origin: USA 
Processing Method: Steam Distilled 
 
Child Safe: Yes 
 
Description / Color / Consistency: A thin pale yellow to brownish liquid. 
 
Aromatic Summary / Note / Strength of Aroma: A middle note of strong aroma, this oil has a sweet and 
woody scent, and sometimes reminiscent of sandalwood. It is softer than that of Cedarwood Atlas, but 
stronger than that of Cedarwood Texas. 
 
Description 
Known for its rich hue and warm, woody scent, Cedarwood essential oil provides myriad benefits. It is 
native to cold climates, thriving in high altitudes and growing up to 100 feet. Reminiscent of its size and 
strength, Cedarwood oil has a grounding aroma. When applied topically, Cedarwood essential oil has 
clarifying properties and is frequently used in massage therapy. 
 
Aroma 
Virginian Cedarwood is often used as a reference for woody scents. Its aroma is mild, dry, light and 
fresh, with resinous, balsamic and earthy notes. Look for a note that reminds you of pencil shavings. The 
aroma profile is related to α-cedrol (woody, Cedar-like), α- and β-cedrene (woody Cedar, slightly 
camphoraceous), thujopsene (Cedar-like) and β-caryophyllene (light, spicy, Clove-like, woody).  
 
In perfumery, it is used in top note accords for woody nuances, but it also acts as a fixative (Rhind 
2014a). The essential oil blends very well with other members of the Cupressaceae family, such as 
Cypress and Juniper Berry. The fresh woody notes enhance floral and herbal blends. 
 
Virginian Cedarwood Essential Oil is one of the first three essential oils that I purchased. At that time, I 
knew next to nothing about its therapeutic benefits. Instead, I had fallen in love with the rich, sweet, 
calming, woody aroma that reminded me of the scent of cedar closets. 
 
Since then, I have used it not only for its calming properties, but I find it to be comforting and beneficial 
when incorporated into blends that I use when a cold has me coughing. It can be helpful for all skin 
types, particularly oily or acne prone skin. It is helpful to use in insect repellent blends, and I sometimes 
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include it in blends that I use for meditation and spiritual work to "soften" the heavier aromas (i.e. 
spikenard or vetiver) that I blend with for meditation. 
 
Because Atlas Cedarwood is endangered, Virginian Cedarwood Essential Oil is a much more sensible 
choice for use from a sustainability perspective.  
 
Atlas Cedarwood Essential Oil and Virginian Cedarwood Essential Oil differ in aroma. Although I also love 
the aroma of Atlas Cedarwood essential Oil and consider both Virginian and Atlas oils to be oils of 
"strength," there are times that I prefer the softer aroma of Virginian Cedarwood Essential Oil. 
 
Uses & Benefits 
Respiratory: Very effective in treating coughs and respiratory concerns. It’s great to blend into a chest 
cream to relieve congestion. It has a stimulating effect on the respiratory system and is especially useful 
when an infection is present. It blends well with Lavender, Cypress, Rosemary, and Rose to alleviate 
respiratory problems, either via inhalation or in topical creams and oils. 
 
Skincare: Its astringent and antiseptic qualities make it useful in skin care, especially for acne. Anecdotal 
evidence suggests that it’s also useful for nourishing the hair.  
 
Stress: Cedarwood has relaxing, sedative actions that are perfect for calming stress. See Blending Ideas. 
 
Urinary: Considered a tonic for the urinary system. It blends well with Bergamot, Juniper Berry, Cypress, 
and Sandalwood. 
 
Wound healing: It has cicatrisant and anti-inflammatory properties. Coupled with its antimicrobial 
actions, these make it a very useful oil for healing superficial lesions. You could consider blending it with 
Geranium, Helichrysum, and Patchouli for healing the skin, and with Lavender for superficial candida 
infections. 
 
Safety Data 
Non-toxic. Many sources tell us to avoid Cedarwood oil during pregnancy. There is no research to 
support this claim with Cedrus atlantica, Cedrus deodara or Juniperus virginiana. The existing 
uncertainty may be due in part to the many different types of cedarwood trees. 
 
**These statements have not been evaluated by the Food and Drug Administration. This product is 
not intended to diagnose, treat, cure, or prevent any disease. 

IMPORTANT: All Essentially You Oils products are for external use only unless otherwise indicated. This 
information is not intended to diagnose, treat, cure, or prevent any disease, and it should not be used by 
anyone who is pregnant or under the care of a medical practitioner. See Disclaimer. 
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